No.34/6/2017-4Sl|
GOVERNMENT OF HARYANA
CHIEF SECRETARY'S OFFICE
PERSONNEL BEPARTMENT

Dated, Chandigarh, the 19" May, 2017.

To

All the Deputy Commissioners in Haryana
Subject:-  Availibility of Deputy Commissioners in the Districts.
Sir,

| am directed to address you on the subject mentioned above and to
say that the matter with regard to the inconvenience faced by general public on
account of frequent absence of Deputy Commissioners from the district
headquarters has been considered by the State Government and it has been
decided that the Deputy Commissioners shall not undertake official tour to
Chandigarh or any other place outside the district for more than one day in a week,
except where meeting has been called by the Hon’'ble Governor or Chief Minister or
personal appearance has been mandated by the Hon'ble High Court. In case an
official journey beyond a day in a week is considered essential in public interest,
permission of the Chief Secretary shall be sought in advance. These instructions
may be strictly complied with.

Yours faithfully,

(DHAN SING@I’)

Deputy Secretary to Govt. Haryana

Endst.No. 34/6/2017-4SlI Dated, Chandigarh, the 19" May, 2017

A copy, each, is forwarded to the following for information and
necessary action:-

1. All the Administrative Secretaries to Govt. Haryana.
2. All the Divisional Commissioners in Haryana.

Deputy Secretary to Go% %Fryana



